
Oceanside Police Department 
homicide unit is asking for the 
public’s assistance to help identify or 
locate the person responsible for the 
murder of Margaret Yossa.

On February 15, 1994, Yossa, a retired 
school teacher, failed to pick up her 
grandchild from a dance class. She was 
last seen at the Ralphs grocery store 
on Oceanside Blvd at 7:30p.m.

UNSOLVED HOMICIDE
INFORMATION NEEDED

Family members discovered her abandoned vehicle the next day in the Ralphs 
parking lot. On September 13, 1994, Margaret Yossa’s remains were discovered at 
a rural Carlsbad location by mountain bikers.  

3855 Mission Ave. Oceanside, CA 92054   (760) 435-4900 

Anyone with information on the murder of Margaret Yossa is asked to call Tom 
Heritage at OPD Investigations (760) 435-4613 or email THeritage@ci.oceanside.ca.us. 
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